
CANBY CITY COUNCIL 
WORKSHOP 

FEBRUARY 12, 1996 

Present: Micha~1 Jordan, Sarah Jo Chaplen, Ken Hagen, Vern Keller, Walt Daniels, Cheryl 
Stark and Mark O'Shea. 

The workshop session was held in the Library conference room from 7:00 p.m. to 8A5 p.m. 

A quorum of the budget committee was not present. 

Those present discussed the various SDC fees for storm water systems, sewer systems, parks 
and transportation. 

The Management Compensation Plan was also discus5ed. 
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